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Roxanne Maher

From: Molly Tainter <mollytainter@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 8:55 AM
To: Town Council Group
Subject: Feedback on Compost Program

Hello! 
I just wanted to say as a new resident of Ledyard (moved here in 2023), I'm so appreciative of the pilot 
program for composting.  
 
When we lived in Rhode Island we utilized a paid program called Black Earth Compost that picked up our 
compost 2 times a month. It was expensive and we didn't have the luxury of choosing when they came. 
With this pilot, I've loved that when our deep freezer has a few bags, we can bring them right over to the 
Transfer Station on our own timeline.  
 
This is a great way we can all make a little difference for our environment and I hope it continues on past 
year one. 
 
Thanks! 
Molly Tainter 
42 Robinhood Dr. 
Gales Ferry, CT 06335 


